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Free Speech Seminar is Coming to Corning 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Approximately 41.5% of individuals who have experienced a stroke and 23% – 65% of individuals who have experienced tramatic brain injury will have trouble with their speech1. Additional causes of speech difficulty are associated with a progressive disease such as Parkinson’s or muscular dystrophy.  Most often, the speech difficulty manifests itself in slow, weak, imprecise and uncoordinated movements of the tongue and muscles around the mouth.

The resulting trouble with articulation, volume, and respiration is often troubling both to the speaker and to the listener. The frustration of not being understood, may result in depression for the person who has suffered a stroke or is living with disabling progressive disease. Everyday tasks become more difficult. 

Thankfully, through speech techniques much of the communication skills may be regained and/or improved.

In addition to the loss of communication skills, stroke sufferers, and those with progressives disabling diseases may also have problems swallowing. Something as simple as eating a breakfast of granola, a meticulous lack of peanuts causes the patient to choke. The muscles in the throat, which normally work automatically have become impaired. Over time, appears to be a nuisance can become life-threatening.

The good news is that there are techniques that can be learned easily and quickly to protect individuals from choking.

Dr. Shelly Von Berg, a member of the Medical Advisory Board of the Parkinson’s Voice Project, has kindly agreed to share these techniques in Corning on Saturday, April 2, 2016 at 10 AM.  Dr. Von Berg is an associate professor and clinical instructor at California University, Chico. She teaches, practices and researches in the areas of voice, swallowing disorders and speech disorders with emphasis on Parkinson’s disease.

This interactive workshop is being presented by the Elder Services program of Northern Valley Catholic Social Service through a grant from Corning Healthcare District and is open to the public. 

You will not want to miss this opportunity offered free of charge at 275 Solano St. in Corning, on April 2, 2016. The event will begin at 10 a.m. and end at noon. Light refreshments will be served. For more information contact Elaine at 528-7949 or Shirley at 824-5451.
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